


Committee. We also express our appreciation for the many valuable services provided to the 
United Nations diplomatic community by our colleagues in New York City government and its 
component municipal agencies. 

In closing, let me reiterate how proud the United States is to be the Host Country to the 
United Nations. We look forward to continuing to work closely with all of you in resolving 
issues that may arise during the coming year. · 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 


